
 

 

Global Matching Festival in Korea 1st Gen and Blessed Children Candidates 
 
Orlande Schenk 
October 17, 2019 

 
DATE: Sunday 3rd November 
 
TIME: 11am – 6pm 
 
VENUE: HJ Heaven and Earth Training 
Center, Chinhwa B 
 
The upcoming Global Hyoejong 
Matching Festival will take place at the 
HJ Heaven and Earth Training Center in 
Korea next month, and will be organised 
by the Korean and Japanese HQ. 
 
It will be possible to display the profiles 
of 1st Generation and Blessed Children 

candidates during the Festival. 
 
1st Generation Profile Display 

 
1st Generation Matching Candidates who are open to an international matching can display their profile at 
the Festival. Please be sure to send all necessary information to the European 1st Generation Blessing 
Department. Proposed matching would be done by Matching Supporters. 
 
Register at: Yuru Peters – blessingeurope2020@ gmail,com 
 
Registration deadline: Thursday 31st October 
 
Blessed Children Profile Display and Attendance 

 
If you are a Blessed Child and you are open to an international matching, please inform the European 
Blessed Family Department if you would like to display your profile. The easiest way would be if you 
have a profile on the international matching website, otherwise please send them all of the necessary 
information. 
 
Register at: Jane Toresen – janetoresen.bfd@ gmail,com 
 
Registration deadline: Thursday 31st October 
 
Attending the Festival in Person as a Blessed Child Candidate 
 
From the Age 24+: You can attend the Festival as a BC Candidate and Parents together 
 
From the Age 28+: You can attend the Festival alone as a BC Candidate 
 
Please note that you cannot attend the festival if you are younger than 24.  


